VANUATU DEVELOPMENT UPDATE

For Vanuatu the government is currently at the moment as I speak looking at implementing our national REDD + policy Act. 

 Development Partner stakeholders like the Vanuatu Association of Non Govt Organizations (Vango. The Vanuatu Cultural Center, Department of Agriculture Forestry, our Six Provincial governments, Department of Youth and sports, Department of Women’s affairs and etc)… will share the overall responsibility of disseminating information and ensuring that community awareness and General Consultations on processes of formulating/drafting R-Package are carried out at the national level effectively.
Mechanisims on the engagement with participation of IPs including IP women in the process of formulating/Drafting R-Package

 A council will be formed after our REDD-plus Policy ACT is made active and given approval for implementation by the Government of the ‘Peoples Republic of Vanuatu. The council will be made up of various leading Development Partner stakeholders and members of Government and the Indigenous Civil society. The Vanuatu National Council of Chiefs, and the Vanuatu Cultural council will play a leading and important role in prioritizing and ensuring the Respect for our traditional knowledge and rights of indigenous peoples are protected. Our civil societies our Indigenous People and our population at large will make sure that future REDD-plus Implementation is welcomed in all our island’s in all our communities and in our community Land’s. 
Other concerns of IPs

Just received feed back from the FMT that Vanuatu has already submitted its draft Readiness proposal for consideration but that the proposal lacks inclusive consultation covering IP communities and relevant CSOs in the country.   The attitude shown is reflective of the ignorant attitude adopted by the coordinating body with the Gov’t set up.
